:  “Fire Alarm”

By Steve “Rocky” Miller, S’71

[image: image1.emf]The fire engine in better days.  

Remember the great times we had riding the Fire Engine around campus and town, showing off our Yitbos colors and spirit?  Alumni who care about our Delta Sig Fire Engine need your help – and fast – to save her!  The Fire Engine now sits, undriven for countless years, rusting away, a shell of what it once was.  
 

The Fire Engine is now a staggering 86 years old.  It’s reached octogenarian status and, if you were as old, you’d be trying to take care of some rusty parts as well.
 

There has been no economic stimulus package issued for Big Red, so several alumni have joined in an independent alumni initiative to raise funds and direct the rebuilding that this Yitbos icon deserves!  Alums Mark “Rollo” Huntley, Mike “Snidley” Ivy, and Steve “Rocky” Miller are spearheading this effort.  Rollo and Snidley played important roles as undergraduates in the care and maintenance of the Fire Engine during the 70’s.  The plan is for current house members, alumni, and outside mechanics to rebuild the old girl.
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You can help by donating to this worthy cause.  Any amount is helpful and appreciated, but please remember our goal is to reach at least $5,000.  We’ve received $1,000 to date and promises of another $1,500……..but we’re only halfway to our goal!  
 

Your donation will help get her into a safe and reliable operating condition, paint her, and provide a shelter [image: image3.jpg]


from the weather. 
 

Please take a moment to make a donation to save our old friend.  An account has been established in San Luis Obispo.  Make your check payable to Steve “Rocky” Miller, note "Fire Engine" on the memo line, and mail it to him at 3955 Carissa Ct., San Luis Obispo, CA  93401.  

Alums who donate $50 or more will receive a DVD containing Rocky's 2009 Poly Royal Yitbos slide show and the Fall 2009 Old Guy's Reunion slide show, along with a Fire Engine slide show.  A $100 donation will result in your receiving, in addition to the slide shows, CD's containing all scrapbook photographs that have been scanned to date by Rocky, totaling some 2,500 pictures.
 

Your Brothers who have volunteered their time for this important Delta Sig project thank you and make you this promise:  every dollar of your thoughtful contribution will be judiciously used solely on the renovation & upkeep of DSP’s Fire Engine.  
 

Please, we need your help - now - to return this wonderful DSP icon to service, to return its tradition to our chapter, and to return to actives (who’ve never seen it move) a glorious part of their Delta Sig experience.
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